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Public Hearing/Meeting Notification  
The Massachusetts Gaming Commission to hold Public Hearing on Plainville Gaming and 

Redevelopment, LLC Application for License to Hold or Conduct a Racing Meeting 
 

WHO: Members of the Massachusetts Gaming Commission including Chair Cathy Judd-
Stein and Commissioners Brad Hill, Jordan Maynard, Eileen O’Brien, and 
Nakisha Skinner 

 
WHAT: The Massachusetts Gaming Commission will hold a public meeting/hearing on 

Monday, October 23, 2022.  

 

Plainville Gaming and Redevelopment, LLC has submitted an Application for a License to Hold 

or Conduct a Racing Meeting in Plainville, MA. The MGC will be holding an in-person public 

hearing in order to afford an opportunity to offer input and comment on the application to any 

entity or member of the public who is interested. A stream of the meeting is planned. 

 

After the meeting is called to order, the commissioners and the Chair will begin accepting 

public input on the Application. 

 

That Application is available for viewing on the Commission's website.  

 

Those wishing to make public comment(s) at the hearing should register online at 

massgaming.gov (via Meeting Notifications and Agendas page) to be added to the speaking 

list. Those wishing to provide written public comment may also do so online by filling out the 

necessary form; Comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, October 31, 2023. 

 
WHERE:             Plainville Town Hall: 190 South Street, Plainville, MA 02762 
 

WHEN:              Monday, October 23, 2023, at 11:00 a.m. 
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